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Our Native Plants 

Dear God, how great to see our Australian wattle trees with their yellow fluffy flowers in bloom, 
and the Australian waratahs with their big red flowers reaching up to the sun, native birds flying 
in and out of the bottlebrush, so many different native plants and flowers, with their soft colours 

covering the ground. 
Thank you, God, for our native plants. Help us to keep them safe, so that they will always bloom 

here in our Australian land. 

‘In the beginning God created the Heavens and the Earth’ Genesis 1:1 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parents, 
It was wonderful to see the children coming to school with their favourite sports team colours on. We had a real mix of 
sports teams and Ms McManus added to the fun by playing each team’s theme song in the school yard. I saw lots of 
smiles and when speaking to the students it seems like it was a fairly even split as to who they thought would win the 
grand final between Geelong and Richmond. As tomorrow is the Grand Final Public Holiday there will be no school. I 
hope that regardless of who you wish to win you enjoy this extra day of relaxation with your family. 
A reminder that from Monday the children are expected to wear their full Summer uniform. Most importantly they are 
to wear a school hat each day to protect them from the harmful rays of the sun. We are a Sun Smart school and it is 
our policy that if children are not wearing a school hat they will not be able to play and will have to sit in the shade 
during the breaks. The school will also provide sunscreen for the students to apply before going outside to play. If you 
wish to supply your own sunscreen for your child please let your child’s teacher know. 
A further reminder that the canteen is only open for lunch orders ordered using our QKR App. There are no over the 
counter sales during the recess or lunch time breaks. Thank you to all of you who have paid your outstanding money to 
the canteen. If you are still to pay please do so as soon as possible. The canteen is a not for profit service that the 
school offers to support our families.  
Sustainability is part of the Our Lady’s school curriculum. Ms McManus (Sustainability Leader) alerted us to the plight 
of the endangered orangutans when she visited Borneo. Since 2018 our school has raised money each year to support 
this extremely important work. The school has been sponsoring two Orangutans from Malaysia who live in the North 
Borneo region and were rescued as orphans by the rangers from the Sepilok Rehabilitation Centre. The centre is on 43 
square kilometres of land at the edge of the Kabili Sepilok Forest Reserve and has been built to rescue and rehabilitate 
orphaned orangutans. Our two orangutans are called Beryl and Archie. Beryl has been at the rehabilitation centre since 
2012 and .Archie since this year. We have received great news about Beryl, she has been released back into the wild. I 
have included pictures of her below. I have shared a report about Archie’s progress in this newsletter. Ms McManus is 
in the process of organising this year’s fund raising event for this very important project. We can all feel proud that we 
have made a positive difference to these beautiful endangered animals. We wish Beryl a safe journey. 

 

Our Lady’s school spon-

sored orangutan Beryl has 

been released back into 

the wild after 8 years of 

rehabilitation! 

GREAT NEWS ABOUT BERYL! 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

2021 
Just a reminder to families that if they have picked up an enrolment form 
and NOT RETURNED IT, please return it to school with all the documenta-
tion as soon as possible. 
Also any new families that have NOT picked up an enrolment form for Foun-
dation 2021, please come into the Office to pick up a pack. 
 
Also if any families (not grade 6 students) are NOT returning to Our Lady’s in 2021, 
please return the pink form or let the Office know as soon as possible. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Friday 23 October School Closure AFL Grand Final Public Holiday 
Friday 30 October Missions Day Casual Dress with Donation 
Monday 2 November School Closure Report Writing Day 
Tuesday 3 November School Closure Melbourne Cup Day 
Wednesday 16 December Students finish for 2020 at 3.00pm 
 

 

Jocelyn B 5C 
Matthew D 6A 
Sophia V FI 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

MISSIONS DAY 
 

October is World Mission month and is dedicated to the observation and celebration of mission.   
In his World Mission Day message, Pope Francis reminded us that the mission of Jesus ‘… sends us every-
where so that, through our witness of faith and the proclamation of the Gospel, God may continue to mani-
fest his love and in this way touch and transform hearts, minds, bodies, societies, and cultures in every place 
and time’.  
World Mission month encourages us to move our convictions beyond the confines of church walls and be 
missionary in our outlook by focusing on what it means to witness. While our movements may be restricted 
at the moment, we can still spread the message of the gospel and support those doing important missionary 
work across the world. 
Our Lady's School will be collecting donations of money for this cause on 
Friday 30th October when children can come to school in casual wear 
and give their donation to their teacher. Thank you in advance for your 
generosity. 
 
Kriss Oliver -REL 



 



 



 

DAY FOR DANIEL 
 
Dear Parent, 
Just a reminder that next Friday 30th October, Our Lady’s will be participating in the registered event ‘A 
Day for Daniel’ for the third time. It has been organised by the Daniel Morecombe Foundation to help pro-
mote and educate children about safety. On this day, students are encouraged to wear something RED, 
which could be a red tee-shirt or red socks. 
 
Wellbeing: Child Safety 
As a whole school approach, and as part of the wellbeing and child safety curriculum, the students will be 
immersed in exploring different emotions. This also involves consolidating the concept of respecting each 
other’s personal space and emotions. Students in Years F-3 will be viewing a video exploring a student’s re-
action to a homework situation at home with a sibling. Follow-up from the video will involve students ex-
ploring other ways that the situation can be dealt with in relation to taking one’s emotions and feelings into 
account. The Years 4-6 will be watching a video involving students playing football with a focus on emotions 
and behaviour and how one person’s behaviour can affect themselves and those around them. Both year 
levels will also be viewing a video about body clues when they may feel uncomfortable. 
The resources we are using are provided for all students nationally and can be found on the following web-
site: https://danielmorcombe.com.au/keeping-kids-safe-resources/ 

https://danielmorcombe.com.au/keeping-kids-safe-resources/


 



 



 



 



 


